
 

 

 
 

Minnesota Forestry Association 
www.MinnesotaForestry.org  

Suite 7, 1111 Cloquet Avenue ● Cloquet MN 55720 

E-Mail: Information@MinnesotaForestry.org 
 

 

Boots on Your Ground Program 
For payment of just $50, you can have a forester spend two hours walking your woodland with you. 

During the visit, you can ask questions, discuss plans and ask for recommendations. 

The counties in which this program is currently available are listed on our web site, MinnesotaForestry.org 
 

Application 
 

Your Name 

 

Home Address 

 

Phone  

Numbers:   

Land  

Line  

Cell 

Phone 

 

Email Address 

 

Land Address 

(If different from your Home Address.) 

Total #  

of Acres  

How many  

non-contiguous parcels? 

Do you have a  

Management Plan?   

If so, in approximately 

what year was it written? 

When are you available?  Any Day  Weekends Only 

Driving Directions: 

 

 

 

 

 

Details:   

MFA will call you to arrange an appointment for your visit.  This will be for a two-hour visit with a forester.  The time can be spent 

at your kitchen table discussing your plans and questions, or out touring the land or a combination of both.  To make the most of 

your time with the forester, you should have: 

• A copy of your management plan if you have one. 

• Aerial photos of your land if you have any. 

• Any future plans you have for your land and any questions you’d like to ask the forester. 

 

Your Cost 

Your share of the cost of this visit is $50, which should be included with this application and sent to MFA at the address above.  

While a lot can be accomplished in two hours, you can purchase more time during the visit at $50 per hour which would be billed 

by MFA.  If you want a new or updated Management Plan, there would be an extra charge.  Ask the forester during your visit.  

They can either do it for you or refer you to someone else.  

 

After the Visit 

For follow-up questions after the visit, MFA members can call the Forester Phone Line which is a free service.  Others should call 

the forester who did the visit and expect to pay for the forester’s time at the rate of $50 per hour.  

 

What questions or comments do you have?  Write them here or call MFA at the number above. 

 

 

 

This program is coordinated by the Minnesota Forestry Association under a grant from the MN DNR Division of Forestry with 

funds from the US Forest Service to implement the Call Before You Cut program. 

 

http://www.minnesotaforestry.org/
mailto:Information@MinnesotaForestry.org

